2011 Track & Field Championships Report
Main Championships
Entries for the main championships, which had shown a small increase the previous year, were up again, with rises in both males and females.
Looking at the entries in more detail, there was large increase in the Under 13 Boys but a decrease in Under 15 Boys and Under 20 Men.
Mayday
For the Combined Events, we had over 60 entries, which is an increase on the excellent 2010 figure, although representation in the older age groups was patchy, apart from ten in the Senior Men.
The Under 11 "Quadkids" competition again attracted over 50 entries.
A small selection of disabled events was provided but the take-up was virtually non-existent and therefore will not be offered in 2012.
Conclusion
I must thank everyone who has helped in making these events such a success and especially Richard Dean and Chris Weeks.
Important Note
2012 will be my seventh Championship and a suitable occasion on which to bow out.
Alan lve
Championship Secretary
